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Sow the seeds… Nurture… Watch them grow 
Respect, Responsibility, Hope, Courage 

 

6th November 2023 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers            

We are offering Year 6 pupils the opportunity to take part in a residential trip.  It will be at the Kingswood 

Residential Centre, Grosvenor Hall, Kennington, Ashford for three days - Wednesday 5th to Friday 7th June 2024.  

This involves travelling on the Wednesday and returning Friday afternoon, with two nights at the centre.  We 

cannot check-in to the centre until mid-afternoon, on the Wednesday.  We would like to do an activity in the 

morning (Wednesday 5th), such as bowling or flip out, and are intending to carry out some fundraising to cover 

these costs.  The children will be accompanied by myself and Mrs Vasu.  We will travel to the centre by mini bus.  

I will be holding a meeting, nearer the time, for Year 6 parents and children, to give out further information and 
answer any questions you may have.  
 
I do hope all our Year 6 pupils will be able to take part but if you have any worries/concerns do come and speak to 
me – further details about the centre can be found on their website: www.kingswood.co.uk. 
  
The cost will be £283.50 per pupil and this amount will be due by the beginning of May 2024.  Payments should be 

paid online using SchoolMoney which is set up to allow payment to be made in instalments.  If you have any 

concerns over the cost of the trip please come and speak to Mr Stapley.  

I would appreciate the return of the form below, by Friday 10th November, indicating whether you wish your child 

to participate in this activity.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Miss D Unsworth  

Jupiter Class Teacher 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

 Pupil Name________________________________________  

  

I do / do not wish my child to take part in the residential trip to Kingswood Residential Centre on 5th- 7th June 2024. 

I understand that the cost of £283.50 will need to be paid by the beginning of May 2024.  

  

 Parent Signature_____________________________________  
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